
From: Sen. Shane Martin <shane@senatormartin.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 8/6/2013 12:14:38 PM
Subject: Ethics Commission

Katherine,

I have a constituent who might be interested in serving on the Ethics Commission. He is concerned about the 
vacancies and wants to know the qualifications and whether or not people are just not interested in serving? 

Thanks,

Shane

mailto:Sen.%20Shane%20Martin%20%3Cshane@senatormartin.com%3E
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

